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August 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians; 

Below are a few reminders regarding the opening of the 2021-2022 school year;  

1. The Cliffside Park School District’s guidelines for this school year are being finalized 

and will be shared with the entire school community in the very near future.  Please 

check our website for updates.  Our opening guidelines will be subject to change 

based on Governor Murphy’s mandates and recommendations as well as those from 

the CDC and our local health official. 

2. The 2021-2022 school year, as per Governor Murphy, will be in-person only with no 

remote learning options for students.  Remote learning will only be necessary if a 

student or class needs to quarantine.  

3. At this time, masks are mandatory for all staff, students and visitors. 

4. Vaccinations are so important to protect your children.  If your child is 12 years of age 

or older and has been vaccinated, it is important that you provide this documentation 

to your school’s nurse or principal so that our records are up-to-date.    

5. I am happy to inform all parents that due to Cliffside Park’s participation in the 
National School Lunch Program ALL students will be eligible for a free breakfast and 
lunch for the entire 2021-2022 school year. PLEASE BE REMINDED: We still encourage 
all parents to complete the Free & Reduced lunch forms that are available on-line or 
from your child’s classroom teacher when school begins.  These forms are important 
since the data collected determines Cliffside Park’s monetary aid from the state and 
federal government. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Romagnino 

 


